
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

September 28, 2023 
 

Basketball Skill 
Development 

Attention basketball players. Skill development sessions will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 
lunch. Please arrive promptly. You need proper shoes and attire for the gym. 

 

Swim Team 
If you are interested in swimming for the ISS swim team, please sign up in room 250. 

 

French 
Department 

Interested in roaming a battlefield, the old French quarter of Quebec City and tasting real maple 
syrup? If you are taking a French class this year, sign up in room 214 to see if we have enough 
interested students to make this happen ASAP. 

 
National Day for 
Truth and 
Reconciliation 

Open Circle. You are invited to join in on a Smudge and Honour Song for Residential School 
Survivors and Past Students as we recognize Orange Shirt Day and National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation on Friday September 29th at the Outdoor classroom from 10:40am - 11:40am. 

 

Student Council 
FOOD DRIVE! Spread wealth and help your community by bringing in non-perishable food items to 
your homeroom class to donate. This may include canned beans, peas, corn, and more. You could 
be one of the many heroes in the shadows providing countless families in need with a meal. 
 

Cross Country 
Running 

Our second race of the season is today at Sunnidale Park. Runners are excused from class at 1:30 
p.m. Please change quickly and go directly to the flagpole at the front of the school. Please check 
the GOOGLE classroom for details or see Ms. Harrington in room 211. 
 

Tennis 

The Innisdale tennis team competed at the SCAA tournament yesterday in Barrie. Two juniors, 
Alyssa Kucherawy and Maddie Martynyshyn, dominated the Senior Girls Doubles winning Gold, 
without dropping a game. They will be representing Innisdale at the GBSSA Championships next 
Tuesday in Collingwood. 
 

Senior Boys Golf 
All members of the senior boys' golf team are asked to meet in the small gym at the beginning of 
lunch. 
 

D&D Club 
Do you want to escape into a world of fantasy, adventure and fun? Well, the dungeons and dragons 
club is back! Our first meeting will take place tomorrow after school at 2:30 in room 124! Bring some 
snacks and dungeoneers pack! 
 

Junior Boys 
Volleyball 

Wish the Junior Boys volleyball team good luck as they travel to take on our rivals at Maple Ridge! 
Players, please meet for a positions practice at the ramp at the beginning of lunch today. 
 

 


